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Contractor called as owner gave him the renewal letter. He wanted to know what to do. I found out that all the work is almost completed except for some landscaping. I told him I was never called for any inspections and he wasn't aware that any were required. I let him know along with the approved permit a permit for the building and inspection guidelines were sent together. I told him there isn't any sense in renewing permit if they will be done by end of August as I will not issue a Completion Certificate as there weren't any inspections. I let him know that when he is ready I will meet him and look over the garage/breezeway that is completed.


802-356-1487 Adrien.


Time 0.1 

David H Lersch

Plainfield Building Inspector

